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Support the Newton Conservators  
through your IRA

Individuals 70½ and older can make a tax-free gift to the Newton Conservators directly 

from their IRA. Please consider a gift to the Conservators from your  

2024 IRA distributions. The bene"ts to you include the reduction in income subject to tax, 

even if you don’t itemize, and the amount donated counts toward the  

Required Minimum Distribution (RMD).

The bene"ts to the Conservators are immense and allow for us to continue to help preserve 

open space in Newton. Ask your IRA holder for a simple transfer letter or form. The 

Newton Conservators is a recognized 501(c)(3) organization.

     — Thank you.  

Newton Conservators, P.O. Box 590011, Newton, MA 02459

R E N E W  Y O U R  M E M B E R S H I P  O R  J O I N  T O D A Y !

o $250 Directors’ Circle o $50 Family Membership
o $125 Patron o $35 Individual Membership
o $100 Donor o $15 Student Membership
o $75 Sustaining Member o Unrestricted Additional Contribution $_______

NAME  ____________________________________________________________________________________

EMAIL   ____________________________________________________________________________________

MAILING ADDRESS _________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________ STATE ____________ZIP _____________________

Please send checks made payable to Newton Conservators to P.O. Box 590011, Newton Centre, MA 
02459, OR renew or join online at newtonconservators.org/membership/.

Count me in! I want to help Newton Conservators preserve open spaces and connect people to nature in Newton. Please renew/
accept my tax-deductible membership at the level checked below:

Memberships run for the calendar year. All new members receive Walking Trails in Newton’s 
Parks and Conservation Lands. 

Special Contributions:

o Trails Revolving Fund $_______
o Land Stewardship Fund $_______

To support other special purposes, please email 
us at membership@newtonconservators.org

By joining or renewing, you agree to receive our 
informational emails, which always include the option  
to unsubscribe. 

Our quarterly newsletter will be sent by email only 
unless you check here: 

o US mail only o US mail and email

o  I would like to learn more about volunteering with 
Newton Conservators. 

Newton Conservators’ invasives team will continue regular field work over the 
winter, which is a good time to take down bittersweet vines and tackle woody 
shrubs. We also will use this time to review our activities and plan for future 
efforts. If you’d like to help and be added to our invasives email list,  
please let us know via email to invasives@newtonconservators.org.

 Invasives Update 
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